
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
     FRIDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2022 

 

Seniors:  Outside guest forms for the Winter Formal Dance are now available in the main office. Only seniors 

can bring an outside guest and we will only be accepting the first 50 forms turned in. Forms are due by 
December 8. 
 
FCCLA:  There will be an FCCLA meeting for all current members after school on Wednesday, November 30 

in room D205.  The meeting will last until 2:45. Please attend to plan for upcoming events. FCCLA is currently 
hosting the Buns Care Charity Shoe drive.  We are collecting new children's shoes to be donated to local youth 
in need.  If you can provide a pair of shoes, please drop in the donation bin near the guidance office or in room 
D205.  This drive runs through Monday, December 5!  Let's show LC's generosity this holiday season! 
 

 
Theater:  High School Musical cast and crew please complete the participation fee t-shirt order form and 

return with your payment to Mrs. Neth or Mrs. Swetlik as soon as possible.  The form can be found on the 
theater website. 
 
Yearbook:  January 1st is coming up fast! If you haven't purchased your 2023 yearbook yet, you will want to 

get on that ASAP because the price will jump to $75 after the new year. Visit yearbookordercenter.com and 
use code 3361 to order your copy today! 
 

Seniors:  We have a few spots open in the yearbook for a baby ad. If you forgot or missed the earlier 

deadline this is your last chance to purchase an ad. Visit yearbookordercenter.com and enter code 3361 to 
start creating your ad. The site will close sales on Dec. 2. 

 

Angel Tree:  Angel tree donations have begun and will run from Monday, November 28 through Friday, 

December 9. Please bring donated items (unwrapped) to your PtE classes. Teachers, please make a corner in 

your classrooms for these donated items. Monetary donations are also welcome and can be turned into 

"buckets" found in PtE classrooms. 
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